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To whom it may concern, 
 
I'm not only writing as a dog owner/lover, veterinary nurse, student of science and strong participant in 
the veterinary industry, but as a concerned member of the public. As the expense of an innocent life, 
the cruel game of punting is taking advantage of dogs who are forced into this disgusting industry 
against their will. When future generations look back on how the government and society stood back 
idly whilst dogs were tortured for the sake of gambling, they will see how pathetic we were to allow 
this animal holocaust to continue. How embarrassing! Your voice is louder than mine, and I know that 
a range of people may read this. For that person with a dog at home, be thankful its not a greyhound 
forced into this vile labour. If it is a greyhound, be thankful it has a bright future without chronic 
musculoskeletal problems or it won't get bludgeoned to death for not running fast enough or it won't 
get drugged against its will. SPEAK UP. Its already embarrassing, don't let it go on any longer! 


